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C1. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth 
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DATE: April 22, 2024 

TO: Heritage Vaughan Committee 

FROM: Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management 

RE: Heritage Vaughan Committee, April 24, 2024 
Agenda item # 3 - PROPOSED DESIGNATION UNDER PART IV OF THE 
ONTARIO HERITAGE ACT OF 2057 MAJOR MACKENZIE DRIVE WEST 

 
 
 
Background 
The staff report for the proposed designation of 2057 Major Mackenzie Drive West, to 
be presented to the Heritage Vaughan Committee on April 24, 2024 contains two errors 
that need to be corrected, as contained in this memorandum. 
 
Recommendations 
 

1. That the possible implied reference that the subject property is owned by the City 
be corrected – as this property has been and continues to be under private 
ownership, as noted in the report in several instances. The revised 
recommendations (#2 and #3) should read: “…served on the Property Owner 
and Ontario Heritage Trust”; and 
 

2. That references to publications in the local newspapers be corrected to state that 
publications will be posted on the City website. 

 
 
For more information, contact Nick Borcescu, Senior Heritage Planner, x.8191 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haiqing Xu 
Deputy City Manager 
Planning and Growth Management 
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